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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

22/10/2019  12:05:282019/4140/P OBJ Michael Borgeaud I object to this application because it is overdevelopment  by stealth. This project has the worst outcome for 

local people over many decades.

21/10/2019  13:06:432019/4140/P OBJ Russ Denton I wish to object very strongly to the above application for variation on the development at 156 West End Lane. 

The original application was in itself totally inappropriate to this part of West Hampstead; these variations are 

exploitative, cynical, reveal a voracious greediness on the part of the applicant and are not only even more 

inappropriate to West Hampstead but more destructive to the ambience of the immediate neighbourhood.
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